Minister Luisa Maria Alcalde Lujan
Ministry of Interior (SEGOB)
Carretera Bucareli 99,

Colonia Juarez, Cuauhtemoc,

C.P. 06600, Mexico City, Mexico
Email: luisa.alcalde@segob.gob.mx

Dear Minister Luisa Maria Alcalde Lujan,

I'm writing to express my deep concern about the security situation of journalist, Alberto
Amaro Jordan, director of the Mexican media outlet, La Prensa de Tlaxcala. Due to his
work, Alberto has been the victim of several very serious attacks.

Despite these attacks and taking into consideration that Mexico is one of the world’s most
dangerous countries for journalists, Alberto Amaro has reported numerous failures in some
of the protective measures granted to him by the federal Protection Mechanism. As of the
end of February, the Mechanism has not fully addressed his concerns about his protection
scheme.

| therefore urge you to immediately reassess Alberto Amaro’s security situation, in
consultation with him, guarantee that his existing protective measures are not withdrawn,
and grant any additional measures that are needed to guarantee his safety, given the level
of risk he faces, as well as ensuring that authorities investigate any attacks against

him.

Yours sincerely,

CC: Mexican Embassy in the United States
Ambassador Esteban Moctezuma Barragan
1911 Pennsylvania Avenue,

NW, Washington DC 20006

Email: mexembusa@sre.gob.mx



